OVERSEED SCHEDULE
Four Peaks and San Tan will close at 1:00pm on Thursday, September 30 and remain closed through Wednesday, October 19. During this time, Superstition will be the only course open for play.
The Superstition course will close on Saturday, October 16 and remain closed through Tuesday, November 2. 
The practice greens and the main practice tee will close on Monday, October 4 for overseed. The smaller, west practice tee will remain open.
The overseed schedule is subject to change.
NOTE – Sunland Springs Golf Club will be closed for play October 16 thru October 19. The golf shop will be open from 8:00am until 4:00pm on those days.

CART PATH ONLY
 We anticipate being cart path only on the Four Peaks and San Tan courses after overseed until Thursday, November 11, weather permitting.
The Superstition course will be cart path only upon opening from overseed until Thanksgiving, weather permitting. 

START TIMES
We will continue with the 7:00am shotgun starts through October 15. Beginning Wednesday, October 20, all association play will switch to tee times, with the first group teeing off between 7:30 and 8:00, depending on time of year and number of players. The Fairway Golf League will begin play on October 25 with the first tee time to follow the men. This will be a fluid time throughout the season, but we anticipate somewhere in the range of 9:30-10:15.   

SIGN UP PROCESS
The deadline to sign up to play is 48 hours before the day of play. At that time, the signup sheet will be pulled, and the appropriate number of tee times will be reserved. No more groups will be added within the 48-hour window. Anyone who wishes to play, but did not sign up in time, can be placed in a threesome if there are any. If not, they will be placed on a stand-by list and will be notified if a spot opens up. This new deadline will allow us to maximize tee sheet inventory. 




MONTHLY ASSOCIATION FEE
The fee paid to Sunland Springs for the management of all association events will continue at $75.00 per month through the end of the calendar year.  Beginning January 1, 2022, league fees may need to be changed in alignment with a change of tournament software. See below regarding that change.

TOURNAMENT SOFTWARE
Support for our current handicap/tournament software has ended. While we can still use the software, we are becoming limited in what we can do with it. The current software also prohibits us from following the USGA guidelines in administering handicaps and running events. We attempted to find a system over the summer, but nothing so far has the functions that we want at an affordable price. We will continue to search for a new system. Most of these systems charge a fee per player rostered, which would necessitate a change in our current billing for association fees. Our goal is to find an affordable system that will make the fee equitable to all association leagues.
